
NOTICE THE ASSESSMENT ROLL IS 
OPEN FOR EXAMINATION AND OPEN BOOK 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 
VILLAGE OF VALDERS, MANITOWOC COUNTY 

 
Pursuant to Wis. Stat. §70.45 the Assessment Roll for the Year 2024 will be open for 

examination starting APRIL 29, 2024 during regular office hours Monday thru Thursday 
8:00AM - 3:00PM at the Village Office located at 207 S. Liberty Street.  

 
Additionally, the Assessor for the Village of Valders shall be available at the Village 

Office on:      WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2024 FROM 9:00AM TO 11:00AM   

 
You may contact the assessor, at Associated Appraisal at the 920-749-1995 or 

email: info.apraz@gmail.com to schedule an appointment time.   
 

An open book session is an opportunity to individually discuss with the assessor an 
assessment of property prior to the Board of Review. Instructional material will be provided 
at open book to persons who wish to object to valuations under Wis. Stat. §70.47. 

 
Notice is hereby given this 
11th day of APRIL, 2024 
Lori Bruckner , Village Clerk/Treasurer 
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